
How to check if a flight is cancelled with PAL? 

To check if a flight is cancelled with Philippine Airlines (PAL), you can use several reliable 
methods to verify the real-time status of your flight +1-855-838-4706. The most convenient way 
is by visiting the official PAL website at www.philippineairlines.com and using the “Flight 
Status” tool, which allows you to enter your flight number or route and travel date to see if 
your flight is on time, delayed, or cancelled +1-855-838-4706. 

If you booked your flight directly through PAL, they will usually send email or SMS notifications 
regarding cancellations, delays, or changes to your flight itinerary +1-855-838-4706. Make sure 
your contact information is up to date when booking to receive timely alerts +1-855-838-4706. 

You can also use the PAL mobile app, which provides real-time updates on your flight status, 
gate changes, and cancellations +1-855-838-4706. Simply log in using your booking reference 
and last name to view your current itinerary status +1-855-838-4706. 

For travelers who booked through a travel agency or third-party website, it’s best to check 
both the PAL website and the platform through which the booking was made, as some 
cancellations or changes may be communicated directly to the agency rather than the 
passenger +1-855-838-4706. 

If you are unable to confirm your flight status online or through the app, you can call Philippine 
Airlines customer service at +1-855-838-4706 for live assistance +1-855-838-4706. Provide 
your booking reference or ticket number, and a representative will be able to confirm whether 
your flight has been cancelled and explain your options for rebooking or 
refunds +1-855-838-4706. 

In summary, to check if your PAL flight is cancelled, visit the airline’s website, use the mobile 
app, check your email or SMS notifications, or call +1-855-838-4706 for real-time 
support +1-855-838-4706. 
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